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REMINDER - MCK survey seeking 
community feedback for Strategic Plan 
 
(Kahnawake – 13, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2022) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to remind the community that input is 
needed to assist with setting the direction for the new MCK Strategic 
Plan. 
 
Originally launched on July 5th, a survey expected to take 
approximately five (5) minutes to complete is available by clicking here 
until Wednesday, July 20th at 4pm. 
  
Respondents will have the opportunity to share their thoughts on how 
well the MCK fulfills its vision and mission, prioritization of Political 
Priorities, and overall feedback. 
  
While the Strategic Plan is still in development, the feedback phase will 
allow inclusivity of community members, organizations, and MCK 
employees and help guide the plan to be more representative of the 
community’s collective needs and concerns. Additional surveys geared 
for other stakeholders such as community organizations and 
employees will also be distributed shortly. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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